Fiona Gibson

Subject: FW: Penrith Lakes Scheme Modification Application DA 2 MOD 6, DA 3 MOD 5 and DA
4 MOD 10 (Penrith LGA)

From: NAJARI ALAMOUTI Zhaleh [

Sent: Wednesday, 2 November 2016 4:11 PM

To: Leanne Grove <Leanne.Grove@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Fiona Gibson <fiona.gibson@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Penrith Lakes Scheme Modification Application DA 2 MOD 6, DA 3 MOD 5 and DA 4 MOD 10 (Penrith LGA)

Hi Leanne,

Roads and Maritime raises no objection to the proposed modifications subject to Council to be satisfied with the
proposed extension of operating hours.

Should you have any question on the above comment please contact me.

Regards
Zhaleh

Zhaleh Alamouti

A/Land Use Planner
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